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THE CiTY OF ECINBURGS COUNCIL

WATER OF LEITH
FLOOD PREVENTION SCHEME
PHASE 2 - OPEN DAY

The City of Edinburgh Council is bringing forward proposals to prepare for Phase 2
of the Water of Leith Flood Prevention Scheme.

As part of the consultation process an open day is going to be held where members
of the Council’s project team will be in attendance to explain the current proposals,
answer any queries and listen to any ideas that you may have.

Details of the open day are as follows:

Date 20 February 2014
Time Between 2.00pm and 8.00pm
Location Saughtonhall Community Association Hall

22a Saughtonhall Avenue
Edinburgh

EH12 5RN

If you are unable to attend the open or you require further information please contact
the project team at flood.prevention@edinburgh.gov.uk.




